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                Kindergarten News
                     October 21-23
Dear Parents,

     A great big “thank you’ to Kyler’s family this

week! Kyler was our star student and his mom and

dad came to visit us. Kyler’s favorite book is 
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about being a pirate so we made pirates together. Thanks for all the fun Berghuis family! Here is a picture of us with our pirate faces:

 Just a reminder that this is a short week for us. There is no school on Thursday or Friday. As a staff we will attend the Christian Educators Convention. We will gather with hundreds of Christian educators in South Bend, Indiana.

    On Wednesday, we will have an unannounced Code Red Drill.

Our short week will look something like this:

BIBLE: We will finish up the amazing story of Joseph. It was a PURE PLEASURE to listen to the kids say the school theme verse this past week as their memory work. What made it so precious was that most of them sang it to me! I wish I could have videotaped it for you all to see ( Beautiful!

READING: We will meet Mr. Ss and sort M and S pictures. Our new popcorn word will be: is.

MATH: We will begin looking at the numbers 1-10. This begins to feel like handwriting lessons to me as we will be doing some writing of the numbers.

SCIENCE: On the website I put pictures of our outdoor education day with Mrs. Stall. It was a great day! (
Have a great week!

In Christ,   Judy

